NOTICE OF VACANCY BOARD OF DIRECTORS RESORT IMPROVEMENT DISTRICT NO. 1

A vacancy has been created on the RID Board of Directors by the resignation of Jack Hargrave, term ending in December 2026. Applications are available from the Resort Improvement District office at 9126 Shelter Cove Road, Shelter Cove, Whitethorn CA 95589 and will be accepted in the District office until August 21, 2024. The Resort Improvement District Board will consider the applicants at their August 15, 2024 board meeting and recommend their selection to the Humboldt Board of Supervisors at their next available meeting date.

A NOMINEE MUST BE A REGISTERED VOTER WITHIN THE DISTRICT, A FULL-TIME RESIDENT AND AN OWNER OF PROPERTY WITHIN THE DISTRICT BOUNDARY.

Christopher Christianson General Manager

Posted: July 22, 2024 RID Web and Office General Store Clubhouse